W EDQ -7 .

92.7 FV 1400 AM

June 15, 1990

Mr. Dablestein,

I received your report from when you picked up on our frequency last
August 1989, at the time You heard the station, it was three days before
it actually became WZAZ, however I have checked on back records from old
programming logs and find your information to be true and correct.

It was pleasant to hear from someone so far away, and I hope you

enjoyed what you heard as much as our local listeners do.

Good Luck,

Michelle Beasley
Promotions Director
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